
 
 
 
 
I respectfully request your support for my candidacy to serve as your representative on 
the MCC Association Board of Directors. My sole propose for serving is to have the 
opportunity to give back to students, and provide a strong leadership voice within my 
area of experience, representing my colleagues at MCC.  In my short eight years here at 
the college, I have served as the advisor to the Hospitality Club and will continue to be a 
student advocate.  
 
Prior to MCC, I worked as the Director of Dining Services for over 20 years at another 
New York State Community College. In this position I was a member of their 
Association. I have a thorough understanding of the organizational structure and the role 
the Association plays as a supporting part to the institution. I have extensive experience 
developing and analyzing budgets which I have to offer to the process of maintaining 
fiscal stability.   
 
It would be a great honor to represent my colleagues, and to have the opportunity to 
provide guidance to the association leadership. I will offer my expertise and untiring 
energy to the administration and staff of the Association to assist with creative 
approaches to achieving their goals. Together we will deliver outstanding student services 
and athletic programs. 
 
Drew Lawrence, Assistant Professor 
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